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April 2020 Provider Council Meeting  

Questions and Answers (Q&A) 

April 24, 2020 

 

 

Optum Maryland has created a Q&A document to address questions and concerns 

raised by the provider community during April’s Provider Council Meeting. If you still 

have questions after reviewing this document, please send them to 

marylandproviderrelations@optum.com.  

 

View the April 2020 Provider Council Meeting Q&A by clicking here. 

   

Optum Maryland would like to reassure providers that all of our services are operating 

as normal during the current national response to COVID-19. Providers can continue to 

contact us at 1 (800) 888-1965. After-hours and holidays will be covered by clinical night 

staff for crisis and emergency services. 

 

Thank you, 

Optum Maryland Team 
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